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September 27, 2023 
 
Re: Committee of Adjustment Minor Variance Application A687/22 at 995 Gardner Avenue 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
It has come to our attention that the public circulation for the September 7th hearing of the above noted 
matter did not meet the requirements of the Planning Act. As such the file shall be re-heard at the 
October 26th hearing date of the Committee of Adjustment. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the new public notice, and please accept this letter as notice that the 
previous decision has been voided by the Committee. 
 
The Committee of Adjustment will once again consider all of the evidence that was before it at the 
September 7th hearing date, as well as any new submissions made as a result of this recirculation. For 
information on how to submit materials for the Committee’s consideration, or to register to speak at the 
hearing, please refer to the enclosed notice. 
 
Please feel free to reach out by email (committee.adjustment@mississauga.ca) or telephone (905-615-
3200 ext 2408) should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Alexander Davies 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Committee of Adjustment 
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